
 

 

 

Thriplow C of E Primary School  
 
Newsletter: 24 th  September 2021  

 
 

What a week it has been! The sun has shone, everyone has smiled, and we feel settled into 
the new term. We have been talking about Love, and how we can show love to those around 
us and our school by the way in which we behave. 
 
The undoubted highlight of the week was the MacMillan Coffee Morning, which was so 
well-organised and run by Scarlett and her Dragonflies team. Ms Gilmour and Mrs Maloney 
were delighted with all the Y6 children; they are already a cohort to be proud of. Thank you 
to everyone who helped with the event and who attended on the day. The grand total is 
£318.08. 
 
It was lovely to welcome parents into school for Meet the Teacher on Tuesday, and I do 
hope you found the meetings helpful and informative. 
 
Every week lost property will be gathered up and returned to its owner. Any item that is 
unnamed may be taken to the clothing bank, so please check that all clothing is clearly 
named with your childõs full name. Thank you. 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend, and I look forward to seeing everyone back at school 
next week. 

 
Best wishes, 
 
Victoria Penty 

 

 



 

 

Useful dates! 
 

29th September School photographs 

4th October Trainee teachers in Ants start  

5th October Harvest Festival (Children only) 

Week beginning 1st November ParentsΩ evening (remote) 

9th November Story-telling assembly 

Week beginning 15th November Anti-Bullying week 

26th November Decoration Day 

7th December Nativity play ς Dress Rehearsal 

8th December (2.30pm) Nativity play performance 

9th December (6pm) Nativity play performance 

17th December Carol Service 
 



 

 

Term Dates for this academic year  
 

Autumn 2021 

Staff Training Day Friday 22nd October 

Half Term 25th  -  29th October 

Term Ends Friday 17th December 

Spring 2022 

Staff Training Day Tuesday 4th January 

Term Begins Wednesday 5th January 

Half Term 14th-18th February 

Term Ends Friday 1st April 

Summer 2022 

Term Begins Tuesday 19th April 

May Day Monday 2nd May 

Half Term 30th May ς 3rd June 

Staff Training Day Monday 6th June 

Term Ends Wednesday 20th July 

Staff Training Day Thursday 21st July 
 



 

 

Our Certificate Winners this week 

Congratulations to: -  

 

¶ Bella-Mae (Reception) 

¶ Edward (Reception) 

¶ Molly (Year 1) 

¶ Christopher (Year 1) 

¶ Joey (Year 1) 

¶ Dylan (Year 2) 

¶ Sophia (Year 2) 

¶ Joey (Year 3) 

¶ Ted (Year 3) 

¶ Guy (Year 3) 

¶ Isaac (Year 4) 

¶ Isla (Year 4) 

¶ Jasmine (Year 5) 

¶ Theo (Year 5) 

¶ Bea (Year 6) 

¶ Abi (Year 6) 

¶ Scarlett (Year 6) 

 
 
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to Esme and Abi 
who celebrated their birthdays this week! 

 

 
 

Autumn Term Clubs 
 Lunchtime During School Afterschool 

Monday   Dance 3:30τ4:30 
Reception to Year 6 

A charge is payable to The Little 
Performers  

Tuesday French 
Reception to Year 6 

Please contact Jennifer Norie 
directly at 

jenniferdurville@gmail.com 

  

Wednesday  
Tech Club 
Years 3/4 

Mrs Harley 
Please speak to Mrs Harley if you 

would like to join 
 

  
Netball 

3.30 ς 4.15 
Years 4,5 & 6 
Mrs McGreal 

Thursday  
LAMDA (see below for details) 

Years 1-6 
Please contact Sinead Myerscough 

directly at 
sinead.dramaticgrowth@gmail.com 

 
 

Choir 
KS2 

 
Wild Space  
3.30 - 5.00 

Year 2  
 

Football 
3.30 ς 4.15 

Years 4,5 & 6 
Mr Lloyd 
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PTA News! 
 

 



 

 

 
Harvest Festival 

 
The Harvest Festival will take place on Tuesday 5th hŎǘƻōŜǊ ƛƴ {ǘΦ DŜƻǊƎŜΩǎ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ƛƴ 

Thriplow. Unfortunately we are unable to invite parents at this stage but will 
ensure photos are taken!  

Children are invited to bring donations of non-perishable food items which will be 
ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ WƛƳƳȅΩǎ bƛƎƘǘ {ƘŜƭǘŜǊ ƛƴ /ŀƳōǊƛŘƎŜΦ  

 

                                                                           
 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Symmons would love donations of 
kindling/small logs for the wildspace if 

anyone is able to help! 



 

 

 

Breakfast Club  
 

  
 

 
 
 
 

  



 

 

School Photographs 
 

Individual photos and sibling phographs will take place on Wednesday 29th 
September.  

 
 

 
 
 

 
If your child is interested in learning either piano, flute, saxophone or clarinet in 

school time, please contact 
 

Alison Townend: alisontownend@me.com  
 

 

 

   

If your child is interested in learning guitar or ukelele in school time, please contact 
 

dansband@hotmail.co.uk  

   

  



 

 

What have we been up to this week in school? 
Ants  

  

 

 

 

 

                       


